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The constant attack on our guns is completely unconstitutional.   Our Right as men 

and women to keep and bear arms has nothing to do with your agenda.   It is written 

very clear for a reason that that right "shall not be infringed" end of debate.  Enforce 

the laws you've already overstepped and quite treating your police department with 

disregard.   We are looking for strong leaders in tough times and so far you have 

proven yourself to not be. 


